
 

 
July 10, 2024 
 
 
Brooke Shattuck 
4B Engineering & Consulting, LLC 
Via email: brooke.4b@outlook.com 
 
 
Re: Reitz Well Replacement (PR#115-2022) 
 City of Keizer (PWS ID#00744) 
 Final Approval 
 
  
  
Dear Brooke: 
 
On July 9, 2024, our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 
according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the March 13, 2024 conditional 
approval letter. 
 
Final approval is issued at this time, and the facility is approved for use. Please note that 
sample schedules for the Entry Point P will be established and available to view online soon. 
Chantal Wikstrom will work with the City to establish a lead and copper sample schedule.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (971) 201-9794. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carrie Gentry, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
cc:  Chantal Wikstrom, REHS, OHA/DWS 
 Bill Lawyer, City of Keizer, LawyerB@keizer.org 
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